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Gas Assistance 
Give Back a Smile (GBAS) provides gas assistance through Zelle! Zelle is a digital payment 
network that deposits funds directly into your bank account. We are no longer able to provide 
this assistance through checks, but Zelle is available through most banking institutions and can 
be used directly through their mobile app.  

Assistance Agreement: 
GBAS is not officially associated or partnered with Zelle, and you are responsible for completing 
the appropriate research to determine if you would like to use Zelle. You are responsible for the 
management of your Zelle and/or bank account. GBAS is not responsible for any issues or 
concerns regarding Zelle and/or the security of the account and/or finances. 

All information provided through the Gas Assistance Request is final; payments will not be 
canceled or changed once sent. If incorrect information is provided GBAS must be notified in 
writing via email within 24 hours of the gas request. If we are not contacted within 24 hours, your 
gas assistance will be sent using the information originally provided. If the gas assistance is sent to 
the wrong account, no additional assistance will be sent for the appointment(s) as it is your 
responsibility to ensure the information provided is correct. 

GBAS reserves the right to deny any assistance request or require that you provide more 
information, including your Zelle account number, before any assistance is sent. GBAS does not 
guarantee assistance will be provided. Gas assistance is determined using a standard calculation, 
which takes local gas prices into account; assistance is subject to change over time. All assistance 
requests must be made before your case with GBAS is closed. 

If any provided assistance is returned to GBAS, we may refrain from providing any further 
assistance and the returned assistance will be considered forfeited. You may contact GBAS by 
email to request that returned assistance be resent, however GBAS reserves the right to deny your 
request to be resent any failed or returned payments. 

By submitting a request for gas assistance, you signify that you agree to the Assistance 
Agreement from GBAS. 

 


